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Dear:

On behalf of the American Nuclear Society, and as General Co-Chairs of the 2007 ANS
Annua Meeting, which will be held in Boston, MA, June 24-28, 2007, we are requesting
your financial support for this very important event. The theme of the meeting is “It's
All About the People: The Future of Nuclear.” More than one thousand attendees are
expected to attend this meeting, representing every field of nuclear science and
technology from across the United States and many countries throughout the world.

We have a distinguished list of government and industry leaders who will address the
theme of the meeting. We are also planning several outstanding specia events and
activities that will provide an opportunity for you to interact with colleagues and new
acquaintances and make attendance at the meeting more enjoyable. Funds from
registration fees and ticket sales for each of the events cover only asmall portion of these
expenses - that is why we are soliciting your organization to consider a financial
contribution to the 2007 ANS Annua Meeting.

Y our generous support will be acknowledged in the Preliminary Meeting Program, which
will be sent to al ANS members, in the Official Meeting Program which is distributed to
all meeting attendees, and on posters and signs displayed throughout the meeting and
specia events. The ANS Webpage for the 2007 Annual Meeting will aso be updated
with your sponsorship information.

Students and attendees at the ANS 2007 Annua meeting will benefit from your
generosity and support. We thank you for your consideration of this enclosed request and
look forward to seeing you in Boston in June. If you have any questions or concerns
please contact our Fundraising Chair, Michael Lewis, at 603-773-7189.

Best Regards, Best Regards,
J. Art Stall David P. Barry
Senior Vice President, Nuclear President, Shaw Stone & Webster

Florida Power & Light Nuclear Energy



